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I support SB 210 and a return to the system that had a tight reign on the chain of 

custody of our votes. I would even go further to eliminate the electronic tabulator 

black box system that doesn’t allow transparency to the public in counting.  The cost 

savings would also be tremendous. Check your county expense registers and 

calculate the costs for these contracts…maintenance, software etc. I believe it would 

also encourage local participation in the whole voting process. 


